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DATE: August 8, 2017

TO: Well File 30-025-30719

__ ft

FROM: P. Goetze, Engineering Bureau, Santa Ffes^jj^T

SUBJECT: RECORD OF IPI ORDER FOR EXISTING DISPOSAL WELL

Shinnery 14 Federal Well No. 5 

API 30-025-30719

Administrative Order SWD-436; issued 08/08/1991 

Grayburg and “Delaware” formations; 4990 feet to 6790 feet

Per the Division’s Hobbs District office, the Bureau researched the records for this well and found 

no individual Injection Pressure Increase (IPI) order and corresponding application (SRT and 

interpretation). However, the original file folder, which contained the well documentation prior to 

the transfer of the online database, shows a handwritten note showing a pressure increase to 1320 

psig on June 26, 1992 (see below).

This note on the IPI corresponds to a period in Division’s history when the IPI orders were reported 

in a quarterly summary and not assigned individual order numbers as currently done. These 

documents are not available for review (archived) and, therefore, the approved pressure for this 

well is 1320 psig until a change in well parameters (tubing diameter) or issues with the approved 

injection pressure requires a new evaluation.
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